
Editor’s Comment:    

Only a few corrections were made to the manuscript. The followings were left undone: 

1. Catalogue number was omitted 

2. Quantity of Niacin was not mentioned. 

3. Kit and catalog number was omitted 

4. Move the sequence to supplementary file was omitted 

There is still a lot of grammatical error in the manuscript that makes it difficult to understand. I will 

suggest that the authors seek the help of a Molecular Biologist and language editor who will help them 

put the manuscript in a better shape suitable for publication. This way readers will understand their 

research clearly. 
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